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This term’s value is 

 
Trust 

 

 

 

Weekly Awards  Dates 
 
 

Our ‘Stars of the week!’  will be awarded 
 
 
at next Friday’s celebration assembly 

(17th November), due to last week’s cancellation 
for works to the School 

 
We will enjoy a double celebration! 

 

 
 

Mon 13th Nov Juniors after school football match  

Tues 14th Nov School Photos 

Thurs 16th Nov Open Day for Yr R parents 

Mon 20th Nov Young Leaders to EWS & 
Yr 6 Boosters & Christmas Club 

 
 

From Mrs Busari  
 
The weeks are flying by and we are already starting to think ahead to our Christmas 
preparations.  We will be producing our annual Nativity, which this year is called  ‘A 
King is Born’.  The children have been asked who would like a spoken part and who 
wouldn’t and this week we will be allocating parts and giving out scripts.  If your 
child has a spoken part, if you could support them with learning their lines at home, 
this would be much appreciated.  For the first few weeks whilst they are learning 
their parts, scripts should be brought into school each day in case there is any 
practice planned. 
   
We will be working out what costumes we need and will be in touch to let you know 
if we need any outfits sent in from home.  We have a good collection of the standard 
costumes, so hopefully we won’t need too many things bringing in and will try and 
give lots of notice.  
 
On Friday next week it is Children in Need.  To raise money for this great cause, we 
invite children to come in mufti in return for a donation.  We will then arrange 
sending our donations on.  We will send out a reminder on Thursday as the weeks 
seem very busy.  
  
Finally, we have our last open session for Reception 2024 parents – this is on 
Thursday at 2pm.  Please share this with your friends and families and ask them to 
book in at the office if they would like to come and see our school.   
  
I hope you have a lovely week in school.  
  
With best wishes, 
  
Jude Busari 

 

Our social media  
 
 
 
 

Find us on Facebook, 
 

Ashton C of E Primary School | 
Facebook 

 
 

 
               

 
 
 
 

 
and for our school website, 

please visit 
 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.uk 
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